Stanwood-Camano School District BOARD OF DIRECTORS

February 4, 2020 SUPERINTENDENT'S REPORT

DONATIONS

(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. However, in accordance with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding \$500.00 must formally be approved in the Consent Agenda.)

- 1. The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations to cover field trip transportation costs:
 - a) \$101.97 from The Stanwood High School Band Boosters for the band performance at the *Lights of Christmas* on December 5th;
 - b) \$275.16 from the Stillaguamish Tribe of Indians for the Twin City Elementary Fifth Grade visit to the fish hatchery on December 10th;
 - c) \$240.00 from the Camano Island Friends of the Library for the Utsalady Elementary January 8, 9 and 10 field trips to the library; and
 - d) \$184.72 from the Utsalady Booster Club for the Utsalady Elementary Fifth Grade visit to the fish hatchery on December 5th, and Fusion Choir visit to Elger Bay to perform in concert on December 12th.
- 2. The Utsalady Booster Club donated \$924.21 to cover the Eagle Enrichment stipend for the Utsalady Elementary Robotics class, September 16 through December 2, 2019.